

June 12, 2024

Ms. Pam Gallahue, Community Services Director City of Naperville 400 S Eagle St Naperville, IL 60540

Dear Ms. Gallahue:

Three Fires Council, Boy Scouts of America will once again be kicking off our Annual Popcorn Sale on August 14, 2024. Scouts across the council will raise money to help support their pack, troop, and council programs while earning great prizes like camping gear, electronics, or Scouting supplies. Local youth will be selling popcorn from August 14 – November 2, 2024.

Each year, Three Fires Council raises approximately \$1 million in the popcorn sale and reinvests the money into camp facilities, youth camp scholarships, and program activities. Many unit leaders will be organizing door-to-door and storefront sales to raise much-needed funds for camp, uniforms, and supplemental outdoor activities. The Annual Popcorn Sale also equitably offsets cost prohibitive expenses for low-income families in our council.

We understand that the City of Naperville does not require a peddler/solicitor permit from a nonprofit but we wanted to make you aware and thank you for your support.

If the City of Naperville needs additional information about the Annual Popcorn Sale, please contact me at (630) 797-4615.

Yours In Scouting,

Ron Wentzell Scout Executive/CEO

Office: (630) 797-4615

Email: Ron. Wentzell@Scouting.org

Three Fires Council - "We Prepare Youth For Life"

415 North 2nd Street, St. Charles, IL 80174-1254 | Office 830.584.9250 | Fax 830.584.8598 | threefirescouncil.org

